Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board Box 577 Smithers, BC V0J 2N0

June 5, 2007

John Howard, Babine Area Supervisor, Protected Areas Section, Ministry of Environment Bag 5000 Smithers, BC V0J 2N0

Subject: Support for Completion of a RAMP for the Bulkley TSA

Dear John

The Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board (BVCRB) recently convened meeting to look at ways to complete the Recreation Access Management Plan (RAMP) for the Bulkley TSA, which you attended on behalf of the Ministry of Tourism, Sport and the Arts. It was made clear at this meeting that the Integrated Land Management Bureau (ILMB), who would be responsible for completing the RAMP, gets direction on planning projects from other agencies, including the Ministry of Forests and Range. The BVCRB is asking that you assist in completing the RAMP, by bringing this issue to the attention of those within your ministry who provide direction on priority projects to ILMB.

At this meeting, each government organization was asked if they would provide direct support to completing the RAMP. The BVCRB is also asking that you work within your organization to secure a funding contribution to the RAMP completion project for the next fiscal year.

Sincerely,

Adrian de Groot, Chair, Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board